
Learning Management RFP 
Update 
 
ODE is in the process of decommissioning the Moodle Learning Management System 
environment created and hosted under the Oregon Virtual School District.  The ORVSD 
Moodles are all scheduled to be decommissioned by June 30, 2015.   
 
Recognizing that ODE would still need a Learning Management System to host the 
future version of ORVSD and that districts and ESDs could also benefit from a 
statewide contract for an LMS, ODE began a process to procure a LMS under a 
statewide contract at the beginning of 2015. 
 
With the assistance of district and ESD staff, the RFP process has been completed.  In 
mid-August, the Department of Administrative Services (DAS) released an Intent to 
Award to Instructure for the Canvas Learning Management System.  DAS Procurement 
Office staff are currently working on finalizing the contract.  Once the contract is 
finalized, ODE will provide districts with more details. 
 
All districts and ESDs will be able to purchase off the contract agreement.  The only 
requirement is that the district or ESD be an ORCAPP member (free to districts and 
ESDs).   
 
 
Contact: Amy McLaughlin (amy.mclaughlin@state.or.us) 
 
 


